
 
 

July 29, 2021 
 

Dear Friends,  
  
I hope you are having a wonderful summer and that everyone you know and love is safe and 
healthy.   
  
On Saturday, the Church will celebrate the great Memorial of St. Ignatius of Loyola, made even 
more marvelous this 



And the summer is flying by, as it always does. But I wanted to take a moment to call our 
collective attention to the spiritual dimension of life, which is always with us, by wishing you a 
very happy feast on St. Ignatius Day 2021. May the spirit of Ignatius fill our minds and hearts 
with the desire to seek God in all things and the energy to advance the service of faith and 
promotion of justice.   
  
Enjoy the rest of the summer and be assured of my prayers and very best wishes on the feast 
and always!  
  
  
Yours faithfully,  
Fr. Marina 
  
 


